
Dear SCS Families and Guardians,                                                  May 3, 2024 
 
Many of our families have received notice about the Opportunity Scholarship awards for 
the upcoming 24/25 school year. All Tier 1 applicants have been funded; however, it is 
anticipated that additional  sums in the amount of $248,000,00 will be approved to fund all 
Tier 2, Tier 3 and most of Tier 4 applicants for the upcoming school year. 
 
If you were not awarded the scholarship previously, and you are in Tier’s 2 through 4, 
please be aware that within 2 to 3 weeks you will most likely receive information about the 
additional funds that will be awarded for your family.  
 
 
Here is a copy of House Bill 823, that is currently pending in the State Senate 
https://webservices.ncleg.gov/ViewBillDocument/2023/7887/0/H823-PCS40577-MTa-2 
 
 
If you have any questions please do not hesitate to call or email, cschwarz@scswf.org or 
ipesa@scswf.org. 
 
Have a blessed weekend! 
 
In Christ, 
Mrs. Cathy Schwarz 
Principal 
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